
 

 

Centre for Management Studies 
Dibrugarh University 
Dibrugarh 786 004 

Assam (India)

Ref. No: DUCMS/Chairperson/96/2020/01-03 Date: 16.03.2020 

URGENT NOTIFICATION 

POSTPONEMENT OF SANMILAN 2020 

In compliance to the notification issued by the Office of the Registrar, Dibrugarh 

University, bearing Memo No.: DU/DR-A/43-1/20/303 dated: 15.03.2020 and also 

in adherence to notification issued by the Honorable Governor of Assam vide No. 

PMA.234/2018 Pt./46-A dated 15.03.2020, the annual intellectual convergence 

event SANMILAN, to be organized by the Centre for Management Studies, 

Dibrugarh University on 20th & 21st March 2020, is hereby notified as being 

postponed until receipt of further notification from the Government of Assam.  

We regret the inconvenience caused and seek cooperation from all concerned 

towards this preventive and precautionary measure against proliferation of COVID-

19 (Corona Virus). 

Sd/- 

Prof. Kumud Chandra Goswami 

Chairperson 

Centre for Management, Dibrugarh University 

Date: 16.03.2020 

Sd/- 

Arshad Hussain 

Chief Coordinator & Asst. Professor 

Sanmilan 2020 

Centre for Management, Dibrugarh University 

Date: 16.03.2020 


